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WRITTEN QUESTION E-2380/08
by Alexander Alvaro (ALDE), Sophia in 't Veld (ALDE), Baroness Sarah Ludford (ALDE) and Karin 
Resetarits (ALDE)
to the Commission

Subject: Postal services - transfer of data to the US

Following your answer to our question E-0536/08 on the transfer of postal data to the US, we would 
like to know what steps the European Commission intends to take, having now been informed about 
this transfer of data.

 


